Global Mofy Metaverse Limited
No. 102, 1st Floor, No. A12, Xidian Memory Cultural and Creative Town
Gaobeidian Township, Chaoyang District, Beijing
People’s Republic of China, 100000
August 1, 2024
To the Shareholders of Global Mofy Metaverse Limited:
Re: Correction to Proxy Card for Annual General Meeting
Dear Shareholders,
We are writing to inform you of a correction to the proxy card previously sent to you in connection with the upcoming annual general meeting of shareholders of Global Mofy Metaverse Limited (the “Company”).
It has come to our attention that the original proxy card contained an error in the name of one of our directors. The proxy card incorrectly listed the name of the director as “Cai Feng.” The correct name of the director is “Rui Dong.”
Please note that the Notice of Annual General Meeting and Proxy Statement remain unchanged. Enclosed with this letter, you will find the updated proxy card reflecting this correction.
We appreciate your attention to this matter and apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
Sincerely,
Haogang Yang
Chief Executive Officer
Global Mofy Metaverse Limited

